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STATE OF MAINE 

......... 

REPORT 

OF THE 
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....... 
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1941--1942 



ATTORNEY GENERAL'S REPORT 163 

February 5, 1943 
To: 
Earle R. Hayes, Secretary Employees' Retirement System 

From: 
Frank A. Farrington, Deputy Attorney General 

Retirement ,u.,nder Disability Provisions 
This will acknowledge receipt of your memorandum of February 

4th, in which you ask whether an employee of the Highway Depart­
ment who began work in 1917, and is now about to request retire­
ment under the disability provisions of the retirement law, and who 
was injured in line of duty in 1932, drawing compensation for some 
113 weeks, should have this period of 113 weeks included in figuring 
his prior service credit. 

It is the opinion of this department that this employee was an em­
ployee during the period of 113 weeks, and that said period should 
therefore be included in figuring his prior service credit. 

To: 
F. K. Purinton, Executive Sec'y 

From: 

FRANK A. FARRINGTON 
Deputy Attorney General 

February 8, 1943 

Executive 

Frank A. Farrington, Deputy Attorney General 

Acceptance of Jurisdiction on Behalf of the United States 
With reference to your memorandum of February 6, 1943 it is the 

opinion of this department that it is proper for the Governor to 
acknowledge receipt of acceptance of jurisdiction by the United 
States in connection with certain parcels of land covered by the let­
ters of acceptance. 

The originals of these various letters should be filed with the Sec­
retary of State. 

Returned herewith are the four originals and copies of said accept­
ances. 

To: 
Earl Hutchinson, Director 

Secondary Education 

From: 
Frank A. Farrington, Deputy 

FRANK A. FARRINGTON 
Deputy Attorney General 

February 10, 1943 

Education 

Attorney General 

Pennell Institute, Gray, Maine 
Reference is to your memorandum on the above subject dated Feb­

ruary 4, 1943. 
We are unable to find any evidence that Pennell Institute has ever 

been incorporated, the building having been given to the town of 




